
Maine DHHS Community Care & Vaccine Equity 

Example of a Program Report (2022)  

This example agency has Community Care and Vaccine funding. The example agency is reporting on January, February, 

and March 2022 in one report (just like you will).  The yellow arrows are explanations for how the staff member who is 

making the report (Caroline) is deciding what numbers to use.  (You will not have yellow arrows on your reports, and you 

don’t need to give explanations for the numbers! This is just for the example.) 

Send questions to: CDC-OPHE-Support@maine.gov  
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We had a table outside the community center doing education and 

offering testing, 1 time each month in Jan, Feb, and March. Since 

we were doing education, we are counting these 3 events here. (We 

will also count them for testing events in the next section.) 

We kept track of how many people came 

up to our table for our 3 events. It was 20 

people each time. 20 x 3 = 60 



 

 

These are all the people we coached to do self-

testing in Jan, Feb and March. Some of them 

came from referrals and some of them from 

our testing events. 

We instructed a family of 7 on how to 

do home tests over WhatsApp. So we 

are counting them here. 

We helped 3 different people order 

home test kits from covidtests.gov 

We had a table outside the community center doing 

education and offering testing, 1 time each month in 

Jan, Feb, and March (3 events). We also collaborated 

with another agency in February at a testing event, so 

4 events total. 



 

We hosted 1 vaccine pop-up in February 

and 1 in March. We collaborated on 

these events with another agency, but 

we should still report them. 

This is the total number of doses 

given at both of the events. 

These are people who called our office and we helped 

them to schedule vaccine appointments. Some of these 

people we also gave rides. But they didn’t get 

vaccinated at one of our pop-ups. 



 

This is the total number of referrals we accepted from DHHS in Jan, 

Feb and March.  (Some of these referrals we submitted ourselves 

when people called our office looking for testing or social supports.) 



 



 


